

Newsletter 8: Friday 9th November 2018

Godshill Primary School

Part of the Stenbury Federation

SCHOOL DIARY DATES/SPORTS FIXTURES

November

13th November - Parents Coffee Afternoon at 2pm

14th November - Football vs Arreton @ home

16th November - YR2 Cineworld

21st November - U9 football @ home to Yar-

mouth

27th November - U11 football vs Arreton @

home

30th November - FROGS Christmas Fair

Water Bottles:

Children can only bring <u>water</u> to drink in their water bottles for the classroom.

Children can only have flavoured drinks (No fizzy) as their lunch time drink with their packed lunch.

Reading Books/Records:

Please could reading books and reading records come in every day to school.

Many thanks

SCHOOL NEWS

.......

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you all for baring with us whilst our systems have been down. We are now up and running again and we are contactable by all our usual methods.

It is really exciting to hear about the changes that Mr Snow mentioned in his letter dated 7th November regarding the building of capacity within the schools. If you have any queries or questions regarding this, Mr Snow is holding a meeting at 2pm on Tuesday 13th November.

With this Sunday being Remembrance Sunday, today we have all been commemorating those who have given their lives. As well as having a 2 minute silence, each class has produced some work based on this which will be going up in the hall. We have also each planted a crocus bulb to remember a service man who came from the I sland.

Thank you to FROGs for all your time in organising the school discos. The children had a wonderful time and we have managed to raise more funds.

We still have some children without their PE kits in school. Please can we make sure that your child brings their full PE kit in on Monday so that it can remain in school all week. YRs 5/6 also need their gum shields and shin pads.

Watch out in the County Press as we might be making an appearance for our super work in collecting shoe boxes. This year we managed to collect over 60 boxes. Thank you for all your donations.

On Thursday 15th we will be raising money for Children in Need. In exchange for £1 the children can come in to school wearing something yellow and/or spotty (and in mufti).

For anti bullying week, next Friday (16th) we will be having an odd socks day to celebrate that we are all different and unique. The children will wear their normal school uniform, but can wear any odd socks they choose. Have a lovely weekend!

........

Mrs Tombleson

REQUESTS:

From Funzone: please could we ask that if you have any Barbie/Ken spare clothes. Please see Jodie.

From Reception Class: If you have any small world toys like little figures and their lands / homes such as fairies, dolls, rocket people (rocket), horses, knights etc. that you would gratefully appreciate them

Whole school children's magazines. Many thanks:)

REMI NDERS:

Please ensure that ALL uniform is named.

Dinner money is now £1.95 per day.

Please could PE kits/Footwear be in school every Mon—Fri.

Our Breakfast Club starts at 8am-8:45am

Afterschool Club from 3pm-5pm.

Challenge - Achieve - Respect - Enjoy

How we CARE!

This week our focus has been Independence.

The children are rising well to the behaviour challenges.

Well done to everyone for working so hard towards each challenge we set.

Great Work! Well Done!

Sports News/Results

The children have started learning and are thoroughly enjoying indoor athletics during their PE lessons, which is tying in nicely with the afterschool club.

Don't forget that there is a new netball club for YRs 4,5,6 being run by a coach, starting on Wednesday 14th November between 3pm-4pm and this will run alongside the Dodgeball club run by Mr Knight.

Weekly House Points

Blue 280

Green 280

Vellow 233

Red 241

Attendance for the Week:

YrR/1 = 87.98%

Yr2 = 98.68%

Yr3 = 98.60%

Yr4 = 94.79%

Yr 5/6 = 98.28%

Whole School = 95.37%

Governments National attendance expectation is 96%

Website - www.godshillprimaryschool.co.uk/

Email - admin@godshillpri.iow.sch.uk

Facebook - @godshillprimary.co.uk

Twitter - @GodshillPrimary

Telephone - 01983 840246



